

IDEAL INDIAN SCHOOL, DOHA – QATAR Ext. Cir: IIS/14/2024

Date: 29th January 2024

17 Rajab 1445

Dear Parents

Greetings

We hope this message finds you well. As we prepare for the upcoming academic year beginning in April 2024, we wanted to introduce somechanges that have been made to benefit our students. At IIS, we recognize and appreciate merit, and believe that it is key to achieving academic excellence and future career success. With this in mind, we have decided to create separate classes that will cater to the specific academic needs of our students. This will enable our teachers to give focused attention to each student's learning needs and ensure that they receive the support necessary to excel. We are confident that these changes will positively impact your child's academic journey. These classes will be created based on the merit obtained in the annual examinations to be held in March 2024. Therefore, we advise you to guide your ward/wards to understand the importance of examinations. This new arrangement will lead to an adjustment of sections too; hence we solicit your cooperation in our efforts to succeed in academics. If you have any questions, please send us an email to iisacademics 2024@gmail.com

Best regards,

Principal